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Thank you, Mister President.
The Philippines welcomes the delegation of Pakistan to the 28th session of the UPR working group and appreciates Pakistan’s constructive and engaged manner during this UPR process.

The Philippines takes note of the National Report submitted and commends Pakistan’s efforts in implementing the recommendations accepted during the second cycle and the passage of several pieces of legislation that promote human rights during the intervening period, in particular, the National Plan of Action for Human Rights. 
The Philippines recognizes Pakistan’s efforts in combatting one of the most difficult challenges of our time, which is that of climate change. My delegation is hopeful that with the adoption of the National Climate Change Policy and the framework for its implementation, Pakistan will be able to make a contribution in stemming the increasing tide of climate related disasters that has affected all our countries in some form or another.

The Philippines takes note of Pakistan’s work in protecting women, children, persons with disabilities, minorities, and older persons as well.  My delegation is supportive of all efforts in protecting and promoting the rights of these groups.
My delegation recommends that Pakistan continue to strengthen its National and Provincial Commissions on Status of Women through increased funding and support given the importance of this sector.
In closing, the Philippines wishes Pakistan success in the continued implementation of its accepted recommendations. 
Thank you Mr. President.
